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Atchison Restaurant Burglary Investigated
 (KAIR)--An investigation is launched to find whoever is responsible for the burglary of an Atchison
restaurant during the weekend. 

Police Chief Mike Wilson says it happened sometime Friday night or early Saturday morning.

“It was about 6 a.m. on Saturday morning when we learned of a broken door glass at the Iron Horse
BBQ restaurant in the 300 block of Commercial,” Wilson said. “That investigation determined that
cash was missing from the business. That investigation is now underway.”

Specific details about the crime, including how much money was taken, are not immediately being
made public. 

Wilson says anyone with information about the burglary should contact his office to assist with the
investigation.
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